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What’s on at Truscott St 

 

Monday 15 May 

Wednesday 17 May 

 

Friday 19 May 

 

 

Tuesday 23 May 

 

Friday 26 May 

 

Monday 29 May   

Tuesday 30 May   

Wednesday 31 May  

Friday 2 June 

 

 

 

Year 4 to Camp at Morisset 

Zone Cross Country Carnival 

Year 4 return from Camp 

Assembly: House Captains 

Assembly: 6G 

PSSA Round 6 

School Photos 

Digital Technology Competition 

Assembly: Banners 

PSSA Round 7 

Life Education van until Thursday 

Science Competition 

Open Morning and breakfast for prospective parents 

Assembly: 4/5B 

PSSA Round 8 

 

 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



   

Dear Parents and Carers 

Mothers’ Day 

I hope all our mothers and grandmothers had a lovely day on Sunday. Our  Mothers’ Day Stall was a  

success again this year and I hope everyone enjoyed their gifts as much as the children did collecting 

them. A special thank you to the parents, led by Edwina McGill, who worked so hard to source and  

distribute the gifts. 

 

Information Breakfast 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 2018. Children who will be turning 5 years old on or 

before 31st July, 2017 are eligible for enrolment. Our Information Breakfast for incoming parents will be 

held on Wednesday 31st May  from 8:00 am until 9:00am. This is an opportunity for new parents to our 

school to see and learn about the programs at our school. 

 

Year 4 Camp 

Our year 4 students were off to camp this morning all looking very excited. Canoeing, the Giant Swing 

and the Flying Fox are some of the activities they are most looking forward to. I’m sure they will have a 

great time and do our school proud as usual. Our thanks to Mrs Nairn for her organisation and to Miss 

Carrie Bishop, Miss Kate Bishop and Ms Sue Buckland for giving up their time to ensure our students 

have this opportunity. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSSA Results 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Homes 

Dulandie D. Year 6 

Karni S. Year 2 

Gaby C. Year 1 

Walter C.T. Year 1 

Lachlan C. Year 4 

Amit P. Year 3 

Rosie O’N. Year 5 

Abbie F. Year 1 

Evan C. Year 1 

Hugo I. Year 2 

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer Senior AFL Junior AFL 

TSPS v Meadowbank TSPS v Meadowbank TSPS v Hunters Hill TSPS v Denistone East 

3-5 4-3 45-13 9-0 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Whole team Jacob LeC Jack B Horatio M 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball Senior B Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS v Ryde  TSPS v Ryde  TSPS v Ryde  TSPS v Ryde  

28-4 22-5 20-3 1-0 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Alex M Grace K Saffiya B Chelsey N 

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park. 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval. 

Training 

Netball & Soccer Thursday  8.30am— 9.15am 

AFL        Friday   8.15am— 9.00am 

Truscotts  

Abbie F. Year 1 Erin K. Year 1 

Gaby C. Year 1 Lachlan C. Year 4 

Angelina L. Year 1 Nicholas W. Year 4 

Jasmyn N. Year 2 Jayden H. Year 5 

Angus McG. Year 2 Opal K. Year 2 

Hugo I. Year 2 Kristian B. Year 5 

Truscotts  

Elise T.D. KW Harry W. KW 

Saras P. Year 3 Amit P. Year 3 

Angelina S. Year 1 Pryce A. KW 

Jaemin Y. Year 2 Yonathan H. Year 2 

Soumya S. Year 2 Livinia A. Year 2 

  



  
 

 

 

 

Class 1S has been learning about perspective drawing.  

Here is some of the great work from our budding artists. 

           Amit           Joshua             Jessica 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Dulitha         Karni      Angelina   

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 



  
Community News 

TONER RECYCLER 

The Breast Cancer Institute of Australia  

receives $1.00 for every recyclable toner  

cartridge collected by The Toner Recycler Pty 

Ltd.  If you have empty cartridges at home 

and would like to give to The Toner Recycler 

please bring them to school and place them 

in the box in the foyer. 



Spotlight on ….. 4/5B 
 

Outwitting Miss Buckland with  

Matchstick Maths patterns! 


